
Transparency in Coverage Link 
 

UMR creates and publishes the Machine Readable Files on behalf of Ector County. 
Beginning July 1, 2022, UMR will make our fully insured data available at this link on 
this webpage. Because we are self-funded and in accordance with the new 
Transparency Coverage Rule, we are required to make this information available to all. 
Personal (HIPAA) information such as: name, date of birth, or medical conditions will 
not be included in this file.   

Please click on the following link and follow the instructions below:  

https://transparency-in-coverage.uhc.com/    

• Once the link comes up, you will hit control + F on your keyboard.  
• You will see a search bar appear. Type ‘Ector County’ in the search bar and all 

associate MRF’s (Machine Readable Files) for Ector County will appear. There is 
a slight chance you may see multiple files appear, but please select the files 
associated with Ector County, only.  

• These files will provide information such as: network rates, allowed amounts, etc.  
• These files will be updated automatically on a monthly basis. Please review the 

sample below. 

 

https://transparency-in-coverage.uhc.com/

